
FRESH AIR, FOCUSED MINDS

Odor-Free Learning Environment Policy Updates

To protect the health, focus, and well-being of everyone in our schools,
individuals (students or visitors) who smell of marijuana or other
offensive, distracting, or noxious odors will be asked to leave the premises
or change clothing. 

These odors:
Can trigger allergic reactions

Disrupt leanring and concentration

Impact indoor air quality

Contain harmful or cancer-causing chemicals

Our top priority has always been providing impactful learning opportunities
for students at Decatur Public Schools. These updates are a part of our
continued efforts to maintain an environment that is conducive to learning
for both students and staff.

LET’S KEEP OUR SCHOOLS DISTRACTION-FREE

DPS still remains cell phone free in our schools.
Phones, earbuds, and other electronic devices
must be put away during class passing periods
and lunch hours.

Policy 7:160 Student Appearance
Policy 7:190 Student Behavior
Policy 8:30 Visitor To and Conduct on School Property

REMINDER


